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Dear Parents and Carers                                  Newsletter 8                                            23rd March 2018

PTFA Easter Bingo:  This has been cancelled, as most of you will know, and will be replaced with a Bingo Evening to raise funds later in the summer term – actual date yet to be decided.

Easter Assembly – Monday 26th March – 9.30 am:  All parents and carers are invited to the Easter Assembly at 9.30 am on Monday 26th March – please enter from the Hall doors.  The Headteacher’s awards that would normally have been given out this morning will be presented at the Easter Assembly.  Please join the fun of the Easter Chocolate Tombola which will take place later in the day in the shared area at 3.30 pm – please enter via the double white doors leading from Acorn’s covered play area.

Reminder:  No Homework club on either Tuesday 27th March or 17th April.

Music lessons / Stringissimo Orchestra:  There will be no music lessons in school or Stringissimo Orchestra after school on Wednesday next week, 28th March, as the music teachers are involved in the Primary Live event at the City Hall with other schools.  Woodlands Y3/4 will be taking part on the Tuesday morning.  As this is a closed event, parents & carers are not permitted to attend.
    
Change of Menu on Thursday 29th March (last day of term)
No Roast Chicken.  New take-away menu choices for the day will be Fish & Chips with peas (M) or Vegetable Gougons & Chips with peas (V), followed by a selection of puddings.  As usual, these will include choices suitable for dairy and soya/gluten intolerant pupils.

Note about Pizza from the kitchen staff at HC3S:   The Pizza served on Wednesday this week was made with a different tomato topping to normal – this will be replaced with the original, more popular one from now on.

Running Club – Thursday 27th March – 3.30 to 4.15 pm:  Running club (in preparation for the Mini Marathon event on Sat 19th May) with Ms Garton will start on Thursday 27th March and then continue again after the Easter holidays on Thursdays right up until the actual Mini Marathon event.

Plea from neighbours to park courteously:  We are having a few complaints from neighbours about visitors to the school parking across their driveways.  As you can imagine this is annoying for the people living there so, please, could we ask anyone who brings a car to Winding Way to take care when parking, even if it only for a few minutes. 

Easter Holidays - Friday 30th March to Friday 13th April:  The last day of term will be Thursday 29th March – usual finish time of 3.20 pm.  School will start again at 8.50 am on Monday 16th April (Term 5).  

The Governors, staff and I wish you all a very happy Easter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Yours sincerely
M Kitley
Mr Matthew Kitley
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